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Dear Sir/Madam, 
  
RE: The Drip and Corner Gorges - Goulburn River 
  
I wish to add my voice in protest to the potential loss of the above mentioned Gorges as a public amenity. 
  
They must be included in the Goulburn River National Park for future generations to have the same 
enjoyment from this area as I have over the past 20 years.  
  
Surely we have enough coal mines and other coal mining sites available to satisfy future demand - 
notwithstanding this is an archaic form or energy generation. 
  
Yours Sincerely 
  
David Rossi 
  
75 Prospect St  
Erskineville NSW 2043 
  
  

From:    "David Rossi" <DRossi@aravanis.com.au>
To:    <plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date:    2/24/2012 9:01 AM
Subject:   Moolarben Coal Complex Stage 2 _ Preferred Project Report: Project No: 08_0135

Page 1 of 1

27/02/2012file://C:\Documents and Settings\sarawilson\Local Settings\Temp\XPgrpwise\4F4774...


